
50th ANNUAL VIRGINIA BAR-B-QUE 

JUNE 3-5, 2016 

NOT-FOR-PROFIT ORGANIZATIONS 

We welcome you to our Virginia Bar-B-Que and invite 
you to participate. 

A limited number of 10’ X 10’ spaces are available 
free to not-for-profit organizations Friday afternoon, 
Saturday and Sunday or any part of a day. Exhibitors 
must furnish their own extension cords and tables. 
Electricity is available for a $5 fee per organization. 
Please make check payable to Virginia Bar-B-Que 
and return with reservation slip below. 

Organizations who have participated in the past will 
be given first preferences as to location. You will be 
notified by mail of your assigned space. 

Not-For-Profit organizations may set up their 
equipment and booths any time after 6:00 P. M. on 
Thursday, June 2, 2016. 

Please notify us of what you will be selling or 
displaying, so we can try to avoid any duplicates. 

For questions or further information, please contact: 

Keri Fox 

217/473-1725 



PO Box 51 

Literberry, IL 62660 

-------PLEASE CUT AND MAIL TO THE ABOVE ADDRESS BY APRIL 

24, 2016--------- 

Date: __________ Name of 

Organization:_______________________________________ 

Contact Person:__________________________ Contact Phone: 

_____________________ 

Full 

Address:________________________________________________________

_______ 

Describe what you will be 

selling:______________________________________________ 

Days: Fri ______ Sat ______ Sun ______ Mark for same space as last year. 

Electricity: Yes ______ No ______ Number of spaces __________________ 

 


